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Welcome to the twelfth edition of the Turolla quarterly Newsletter. Well into the Fall Season we are 

moving ahead and continuing the path of innovation and refreshing appearance, making a clear 

difference in the market place. Further you will find highlights of upcoming exhibitions where Turolla 

will be present, more visible and stronger than ever seen before. Also, you will find additional news 

related to our organisation, the scaling-up of people support, and latest engineering appetizer 

from our development department retrievable from our global web site. 

Finally, as always, your valuable feedback is very much appreciated and welcomed – because 

your opinion matters!  

So, for the next five “reading-minutes” – enjoy!  
Best regards, Ulrik Krag - Manager Partner Companies Europe 

 

New Manager CTS, Europe 

In our efforts to continously 

improve and support the 

growth path Turolla is 

undertaking, we are happy 

to welcome Andrea Bosi as 

our new Manager in 

Commercial and Technical 

Support Department, Europe. 

 

 

 
 

 

Andrea has covered 

different roles during his 

career, such as Quality 

Customer Engineer, Design 

Engineer and Application 

Engineer. 

 

He holds a Master’s degree 

in Mechanical Engineering  

from the University of Parma, 

Italy. His main thesis paper: 

“Experimental analysis about 

gear pump performance 

due to thrust plate 

modifications”. 

 

Andrea will focus on leading 

and coordinating the 

Bologna Plant CTS’ Team.  

 

Please join me in con-

gratulating Andrea as we 

look forward to his 

contributions in the Sales & 

Marketing team. 

 
Best regards, Massimo Dovesi, 
Global Sales & Marketing Director 

 

News from Turolla Marketing  

 

One of this year’s biggest 

Agritechnical Exhibition Events in 

Europe, EIMA, will take place in 

the middle of November in 

Bologna, Italy – the home of 

Turolla! 

 

You may already have noticed 

our advertising on the homepage 

– both for EIMA as well as Bauma 

China,  

 

 

 
 

 

This year’s EIMA exhibition will be 

very special since Turolla, together 

with Comatrol, will be present with 

its own and special “REVOLUTION” 

design stand – be prepared to be 

excited and enligthened! 

 

 

 
 

 

Along with our new enlarged 

product portfolio you will find 

intestering innovative solutions that 

underline our strong commitment 

to jump ahead in the market 

place. 

 

We hope to have provoked your  

curiousity for technical 

excitements and welcome you to 

visit our booth in  Hall 18 - Stand 

B3-B5. 

 
Best regards, Barbara Giatti - Global 

Marketing & Communication  
 

News on the homepage 
 

As a kind hint we strongly 

encourage you to frequently 

consult our homepage for news and 

relevant topics about technologies 

and systems being announced: 
 

 

www.turollaocg.com 
 

 

 

Right now there are two interesting 

articles covering hydraulic steering 

and fan drive systems from our 

development department.   

 

The first article "Putting a charge into 

assisted steering" describes the 

Turolla’ Electro Hydraulic Power 

Steering Solution (EHPS) and its 

applications.  

 
The second article “Fan the flames” 

highlights the new compact range 

of Turolla’ motors for hydraulic fan 

drive systems suitable when aligning 

to the TIER 4/Stage IIIB emissions 

regulations.  

 
Best regards, Ulrik Krag - Manager 

Partner Companies Europe 
 

 

http://www.turollaocg.com/

